Bottisham Community Primary School



Headteacher: Rachael Johnston

7th February 2019

<u>Table Talk – A science lecture at Lensfield Road Cambridge, in the University of</u> Cambridge Chemistry department

Dear Parent / Carer

Mrs McMahon, Mr Legge and Mrs Palmer

We have been very lucky to secure tickets for this talk for children on Monday 18th March. We will be leaving school at 12.30 for the trip into Cambridge. The lecture finishes at 2.30, so we aim be back in time for the end of school.

As we are leaving school during lunch hour we would like all children to have a **packed lunch** with them on this day.

The cost of this trip is only for the coach, as the talk itself is free. We can only run these trips through voluntary contributions from parents. The cost per child is £ 4.87. If we do not receive enough funds to cover the cost of the trip it will not go ahead.

Thank you for your support. We are looking for some adult helpers to accompany us so do let us know if you would like to come. Please feel free to direct any questions to your child's teacher.

, 55		
I give permission for	class	
To attend the science lecture on Monday 18 th March.		
Signed		.
I have paid through Agora or I enclose £4.87 (please circle)		

Beechwood Avenue Bottisham Cambridgeshire CB25 9BE 01223 811235

01223 811235 office@bottisham.cambs.sch.uk www.bottisham.cambs.sch.uk twitter.com/BottishamPri

